
CUSTOMER 
RECALL 
NOTICE

423987 –HARVEST PRINT GLASS MUG

Date Issued: 22/09/25

WHY IS THIS BEING RECALLED?

As a precautionary measure we are recalling the Harvest Print 
Glass Mug due to the potential risk of the base breaking when 

filled with hot water. 

Any customer who has purchased the product is advised to retain 
the packaging and return the product to a B&M store where you 
will receive a full refund. Please note the Product went on sale in 

stores 21/07/25.

If you have any questions, please contact Customer Services – 
0330 838 9000 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.

Date to remove: 23/01/26
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